
 
 

September 2, 2011 
 

Tyco Completes Acquisit ion of Chemguard 

 

Tyco is pleased to announce that it has completed the acquisition of Chemguard, Inc., including 
Chemguard’s subsidiary Williams Fire & Hazard Control, Inc. The businesses will begin working 
together to integrate the Chemguard business into Tyco’s Fire Protection Products business unit.  

For a link to the original press release, please click here.  
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